Preparing for Standardized tests


Many parents ask how they can now help prepare their children for the Stanford Standardized testing in March.  Standardized testing helps teachers to determine what academic areas a child may need help in.  Students take standardized tests in each of the academic areas: math, reading, grammar, social studies, science and listening.  In these next few new letters there will be some suggestions to help your child prepare academically for these tests in a positive way. This month the focus will be on SCIENCE.
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The science portion of the standardized tests evaluates what students know about their world and the different areas of natural science
· Biology 
· Astronomy
· Earth Science
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You can help your child to prepare for this portion of the test

by developing his or her sense of the world.  Exposing your child to new places and adventures will develop a curious mind!

*Next time your child turns on the television, suggest to watch a science program together. Discovery Network and Animal Planet offer many educational programs that may interest you as a family. 
*Visit many of the Audubon centers and science museums in our area such as the Museum of Science in Boston and the South Shore Science Center in Norwell. 
Mass Audubon




http://www.massaudubon.org/
South Shore Natural Science Center 

http://www.ssnsc.org/
Museum of Science 



http://www.mos.org/no_flash
Worcester Ecotarium


http://www.ecotarium.org/
* READ!!   few times a week find a non- fiction book on a science topic.  
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The Lets Read About Science Series is great for kids grades 1-3

[image: image5.png]



[image: image6.png]



Kathleen Krull’s Giant of Science Series is great for ages 8-12

*Experiment!  You can find many family friendly experiments online.  There are many great books at the library.  Family Fun magazine  www.familyfun.org also has many experiments to challenge your family.
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The most important thing to remember is to have fun!  Science at home should be about have new experiences and enjoying new science adventures as a family.  Exploring the world with your child can be a rewarding experience for everyone.
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